
 
 

Projects in the processing industry 

 

Evaporator optimisation 

A major Australian chemical producer required optimisation of an evaporator to increase 
the product's crystal and chemical content. Alpha Concepts was able to achieve this through 
exploring alternative control mechanisms, operating practices, techniques of semi-batch 
operation, crystal seeding and improved capacity. 

 

Absorption Transfer Project 

The absorption transfer project involved computer modelling and optimising of the point of 
transfer of the absorbed material for further processing. Once new system operating 
characteristics were determined then operator training and assessment was completed. 

 

Batch Evaporation Automation 

In this project the two batch evaporators were automated to enable the production of more 
consistent crystals of more consistent product concentration. The project involved 
measuring the evaporator charge volume and water vapour draw off. By knowing the feed 
concentration enable logic control to produce consistent product concentration. This project 
significantly improved the plant’s slurry output and reduced operational labour. 

 

Reactor Coke Dropout Automation 

This project involved the automation of a high temperature (350 oC) coke particle dropout 
system from a high temperature (1550 oC) fluidised bed reactor. A previously manual 
system was automated to yield more consistent operation and a more constant effect on the 
fluidised bed reactor. 

 

 



 
 

DCS Improvement Projects 

A number of operational control projects have been completed on the TICOR site involving 
modification to RS3-DCS code: 

 Reactor MW control modification 

 Centrifuge feed control 

 Automatic control of reactor electrodes 

 Implementation of gas cooler blow-back system 

 Automatic draining of water knock out vessels 

 Automation of coke screw conveyors 

 

Improving reverse osmosis performance 

A chemical manufacturer on the Western Seaboard enlisted the services of Alpha Concepts 
to review the operation of a multi-stage RO plant. The project also involved developing a 
detailed operating manual, troubleshooting guide and set of operational procedures to 
ensure good ongoing performance. 

 

Refrigeration plant operator training 

Operator training was delivered to site personnel at a refrigeration plant used to remove 
water from a hydrogen gas stream. This involved not only training for specific equipment 
and operational roles; but also technical training with respect to the science and 
engineering behind the refrigeration cycle.  

 

Bulk Loading System Training 

This project involved development of operator training packages with respect to bulk 
cyanide conveying and loading system. 

 


